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It is atrocious that so long after 9/11 there is STILL
no security around our nation's nuclear plants. Of
course, they are also incredibly dangerous places to
work, operate, and live near, and both the government
(through the NRC) and the nuclear industry
spokespeople (indistinguishable from the NRC) continue
to sit on their hands and lie to the citizenry about
safety. At least the shield proposal is SOMETHING to
protect vast areas of the U.S. from meeting the same
fate as a certain vast area in the Ukraine called
Chernobyl. It offers some protection against the
inevitable terrorist attack. Of course, true safety
from a nuclear accident can only be achieved by
shutting down all plants and fighting the building of
more, but as a citizen at this point I'll take ANY
safety measures over the current TOTAL LACK OF THEM. I
wonder how you people will answer the populace in the
event of a meltdown. How will you cover it up? How
will you cover your sorry asses? How will you answer
your infertile, cancer-ridden children, grandchildren,
and on and on for a thousand and more generations?
Just wondering.

QcO3)

I support security measures to protect our nation's
horrible nuclear power plants against terrorist
attacks.

Bruch Reed
Board of Directors, Nuclear Energy Information Service
1930 W. School
Chicago, IL 60657
773.528.2516
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